
          Livonia Public Schools 
        Facilities and Operations 

 
 
 
Date:  October 3, 2022 
 
To: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:    Recommendation to Award Asbestos Abatement Services for

 Dickinson Center Bid 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Asbestos Abatement 
Services at Dickinson Center to Quality Environmental Services, Inc., at a cost of 
$282,000.00.  Quality Environmental Services, Inc. has not worked with Livonia 
Public Schools in the past; however, their references have vetted out their 
dependability and reliability. 
 
This project will be financed through the 2021 Bond.  A list of vendors that 
participated in this bid are listed below: 
 
Quality Environmental Services, Inc. Beaverton, MI $282,000.00  
Qualified Abatement Services, Inc. Detroit, MI  $352,500.00 
Environmental Maintenance  
     Engineers, Inc.    Inkster, MI  $349,900.00 
Global Green Service Group LLC  Dearborn Hts., MI $358,000.00 
Environmental Specialty Services Inc. Detroit, MI  $389,800.00 
Dore & Associates, Inc.   Bay City, MI  $448,400.00 
 
Rationale:  Dickinson Center is being razed to make room for a new Early 
Childhood Center. 
  
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
   
 
 
 
 
cc: K. Oaks 


